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I personally think the continous big increase in electricity over the last few years including this one is 
too much.  

Due to the economy downturn, a lot of families are struggling to meet their daily living costs. Electricity 
being a necessity for everyone, I think the government should allocate more funds to subsidise this 
sector to avoid huge increase as such. 

Thanks for your attention. 
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